
From: Mary Burgett  
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2015 4:05 PM 
To: Keith Johnson 
Subject: Boys Golf Coaching position 
 
Mr. Johnson, 
 
I will be resigning from the Head Boys Golf Coaching Position at Santa Fe Trail High School at the end of 
this 2014-2015 school contract year. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to work with our Boys Golf team, their parents, and the USD 434 
Administration and Staff in the role of coaching the Boys Golf Team.  
 
I have enjoyed the experience and look forward to supporting a new Coach for the Boys Golf Team. 
 
Respectfully, 
Mary Vawter Burgett 
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